Correction

In a story on Staten Island
Developmental Center published
May 2, captions under three pic-
tures incorrectly identified the
center’s Richmond Complex as a

facility operated by United Ce- }

rebral Palsy of New York State
and identified employees pic-
tured in the photos as working
for UCP. Although the facility
was operated by UCP for many
years, it was turned over to the
state Office of Mental Retarda-
tion and Developmental Disabil-
ities last year and is now
operated by state employees.




